
➢ Here is a format for you to use in writing your Senators/Congressional Representative 

➢ Addresses can be found at this link: https://www.usa.gov/elected-officials  

➢ Be sure to send email AND a snail-mail letter. Why? Because there are different people assigned to 
respond to email and snail-mail. Those responding to snail-mail are often more senior staffers! 

 
 

Date…… 

 

Address to…The Honorable President/Senator/Congress(wo)man of the United States of America, (NAME of 

your official) You can obtain addresses from https://www.usa.gov/elected-officials 

 

Dear Mr President/Senator/Congresswoman/Congressman, 

Previous communication with your office informed you of corruption hindering our efforts to ship critically 

needed humanitarian aid into Ukraine. Prime Minister Reva’s TASK GROUP has developed corruption to the 

greatest level since 1994! 

This situation has devolved to the most serious level of corruption that we have seen in shipping humanitarian 

aid into Ukraine. Now Reva’s TASK GROUP has weaponized Ukraine’s National Police and sent it on a “witch 

hunt” to further intimidate and silence us in exposing the corruption in Kyiv. 

I need your help. am writing to ask you to help our organization with a critical problem in Ukraine. For 25 years 

we have shipped humanitarian aid to Ukraine’s medical, social, educational and military infrastructures on a 

citizen-to-citizen platform. Now we are facing onerous threats! 

Corruption in the highest levels of Ukraine’s government has caused us to halt efforts. We have pleaded with 

President Peter Poroshenko, Prime Minister Grosman and Minister of Social Policy Andrey Reva but all efforts are 

ignored. 

Because we have questioned the corruption and exposed criminal actions in Ukraine, we are now targeted by 

Ukraine’s National Police for “investigation of possible criminal actions.” This is a bogus charge intended to 

intimidate and silence us. I am attaching a letter announcing this “investigation.” You will notice no charges are 

specified; no name is mentioned. 

The TASK GROUP’s actions are designed to extort through fines and fees. 

I am asking your office to contact Ukraine by telephone and letter inquiring why this Task Group has become 

such an obstacle and has insulted American generosity and good will. Please ask your office to contact Kyiv’s 

government and ask why it has directed the National Police to pursue a policy of intimidation and suppression. 

I have been told that a direct inquiry from your office will be a significant help in arresting this intimidation. Your 

contact will show you are aware of this evil. 

Please send a letter to the Embassy of Ukraine in Washington, DC and have someone make a telephone call to 

the Embassy asking why American generosity and goodwill are being insulted by Reva’s Task Group and now 

threatened with an intimidating inspection. Just this simple action will do amazing things for the situation. 

John L. Kachelman, Jr has ample documentation that he can email when requested.  Please help! 

Respectfully, 

https://www.usa.gov/elected-officials
https://www.usa.gov/elected-officials

